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Dear Collin County Commissioners, 

 

We would like to take a moment to introduce ourselves and our organization.  We are the 

board members and support staff of the recently founded, 501(c) (3) non-profit 

organization, The S.H.E.R.I.F.F (Sheriff’s, Homefront, Emergency, Relief, Initiative, For, 

Family) Fund.  The S.H.E.R.I.F.F Fund was created with the intended purpose of 

supporting the Collin County Sheriff’s Office employees in times of crisis, with intent to 

provide the support with an immediate response. 

 

Today we are coming to you requesting your collaboration in accomplishing our mission to 

serve the employees of the Collin County Sheriff’s Office.  The S.H.E.R.I.F.F Fund would 

like to allow the Collin County employees the opportunity to contribute portions (an 

amount of their choosing) of their paycheck to be directly deposited into The 

S.H.E.R.I.F.F Fund’s account at the end of each pay period. Our intent is to have funds 

immediately available to the Sheriff’s office employees when a crisis strikes.  We are asking 

for your approval to allow Human Resources to move forward on this venture.   

 

Following this letter, you will find more information on the S.H.E.R.I.F.F Fund and copies 

of the paperwork that employees would need to complete to have funds donated.  We urge 

you to view this information as well as our website (TheSheriffFund.com) for further 

understanding on our organization.  Feel free to contact our organization if you would like 

more information.  

 

Thank You for Your Consideration, 

 

The S.H.E.R.I.F.F Fund  


